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Ref. No. TFI/056/2023-24                                              Date: - 20-06-2023 

To, 

The PRESIDENT / SECRETARY / INCHARGE 

All the Affiliated State Taekwondo Associations/Central Organizations. 

TFI 

 

Sub: - TFI ID Card is Mandatory. 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

 

This is to inform you all that in the Extra Ordinary General Meeting of TFI held on 9th June’ 2023 at 

Dehradun, Uttarakhand it has been unanimously decided that TFI ID Card is required to be made 

mandatory in every event of TFI. 

 

Hence this circular is being issued to register your players/ coaches/ Referee. Under this process players 

and all are required to register in the website of Taekwondo Federation of India 

(www.taekwondofederationofindia.org) with a fee of Rupees 200/- per card payable online via debit / 

credit cards. This ID card will help us to maintain records of all the players and coaches automatically. 

 

Once again I would like to remind you that it is our Federation which has been affiliated member of IOA 

and our  affiliation with World Taekwondo was given to India Taekwondo which was created by IOA on 

15
th

 July’2019 through Adhoc Committee of our TFI, but unfortunately reinstatement of our TFI could not 

be completed due to conflict of interest of Adhoc Committee for TFI. In other words India Taekwondo 

represents our TFI only, so until reinstatement is done we have to resume our activities systematically. 

 

The link will be provided to you very soon.  

Thanking You 

 

With regards, 

  

                  Yours 

     

 

PRABHAT KUMAR SHARMA 

       Secretary General, TFI 


